
 
 
 
 
From: Patrick Healy [mailto:patrickh468@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 10:40 AM 
 
Subject: H 76 
 
 
 
As Chair of the Twinfield School Board I would like to express my support for H76 as 
amended. Please do not consider any binding arbitration as a final action in labor 
negotiations with teachers. 
 
Thank you 
 
Patrick  
--  
Patrick Healy, Director Green Mount Cemetery 
cemetery@montpelier-vt.org 
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